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This item was requested by the Bethesda School and endorsed by Ald. Lemke.  Bethesda school is changing the

procedure and route for bus parking, student drop off and student pick up at the school.  The buses are now going to

load / unload exclusively on Pendleton Place by the main school entrance.  In order to accommodate the buses, the

existing No Parking zone needed to be extended further east.  Item ID#17-1362, at the dimensions given, will create a

longer bus drop off area and still provide open parking for parents along Pendleton Place.  The Department of Public

works does not have any issues with this request.
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